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www.burnleybrow.co.uk 
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9th February 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
  
REMINDER: 
  
School finishes tomorrow, Friday 10th February 2023 for the half term holidays. 
  
School re-opens on Monday 20th February 2023. 
 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
H. Atkinson-Smith  

Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith  
Headteacher 
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